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Tree Removal Work- Final Notice  
Greenwood Ave N Sidewalk Project  

 
March 17, 2022 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
As you may know, the Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) is installing new sidewalks along 
Greenwood Ave N, between N 117th and N 125th St in the upcoming weeks. These new sidewalks will 
make it safer, easier and more pleasant to walk along Greenwood Ave N. 
 
As soon as 4/4/22 SDOT will begin removing and trimming trees adjacent to your property in order to 
clear the streets for the new pedestrian walkway. During this process, you can expect: 
 

• Approximately 49 new street trees will be planted as a part of this project 

• All trees in the public right of way will be removed back to the property line 

• All shrubs/hedges in the public right of way will be removed back to the property line 

• All fences in the public right of way will be removed 

• Temporary driveway restrictions. We will notify you two weeks in advance  

• No park signs within active work zones on either side of Greenwood Ave N 

• Typical work hours, from 8am to 4pm Monday through Friday 

• Noise, dust and vibrations during work hours 

• Mail and garbage collection will not be affected 
 
The trees to be removed will be posted with a placard from Urban Forestry at least 10 days before 
their removal. If you wish to salvage any of your trees or landscaping, please do so prior to the start of 
construction. 
 
We appreciate your support and patience with our construction work to make it easier to get around 
the neighborhood, and we hope you enjoy the completed project. 
For more information about the project, please visit our project webpage at: 
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/greenwoodsidewalks 
 
Finally, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mia Vinson 
Communications Lead 
Shamia.Vinson@seattle.gov 
206.450.0838 
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